
 

  
 

Open Report on behalf of Glen Garrod,  
Executive Director - Adult Care and Community Wellbeing 

 
Report to: Adults and Community Wellbeing Scrutiny Committee 

Date: 7 September 2022 

Subject: Lincolnshire Integrated Care System 
 

Summary: 
 
The Committee is requested to consider a presentation by the Executive Director, 
Adult Care and Community Wellbeing, and the Director of Public Health, on the 
integrated care system arrangements for Lincolnshire.  The presentation is attached at 
Appendix A to this report. 
 

 

Actions Required: 
 
The Committee is asked to consider the presentation on the Lincolnshire Integrated 
Care System.   
 

 
1. Background  
 

The Health and Care Act received Royal Assent on 28 April 2022.  As a result, integrated 
care systems (ICSs) became statutory from 1 July 2022.  The new ICS will impact on the 
relationships and working arrangements between the County Council and the local 
NHS, and these will be explored in the presentation.   

 
 Glen Garrod, the Executive Director, Adult Care and Community Wellbeing, and Derek 

Ward, the Director of Public Health, are due to attend to present on the Lincolnshire 
Integrated Care System arrangements.    

 
2. Conclusion 
 

The Committee is requested to consider the information presented on the Lincolnshire 
Integrated Care System.     
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3. Appendices – These are listed below and attached to this report 

 

Appendix A Presentation – Integrated Care System 

 
4. Background Papers 
 
 No background papers within Section 100D of the Local Government Act 1972 were 

used in the preparation of this report. 
 

This report was written by Glen Garrod, who can be contacted on at 
Glen.Garrod@lincolnshire.gov.uk. 
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